
scanned for KRIS

                                                       FILE:     POLLUTION 

LEO SHAPOVALOV      Stanford Calif. 

BUREAU OF FISH CONSERVATION      September 10, 1942 

REPORT OF TROUT MORTALITY      OLEMA CREEK MARIN COUNTY 

On August 26, Mr. J. F. Hedgepeth told me that a rancher on subject stream, 
which is tributary to Paper Mill Creek, had reported to him that a month or so 
previously all or nearly all of the trout in the stream had been killed.  Cause of 
death was not known, although dairy pollution was suspected.   Mr. Hedgepeth 
himself saw some live sculpins in the stream, but no trout. 

Note of this report was made to Mr. Taft verbally on August 21 and is now put 
in letter form for purposes of record.   

S/ District Fisheries Biologist 
 


